
 

 

4 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

CAROLS IN THE PLAYGROUND 

 

The pupils who take part in the singing group and school choir have been invited to lead ‘Carols 

in the Playground’ on Wednesday 18 December from 8:15-8:45am.   

 

All parents and pupils have been invited to come onto the playground from 8:15am to join 

in the singing. 

 

Could we please ask that your child arrives at 8am dressed in a warm coat, hat, gloves and 

scarf so they look the part.    

 

Please return the form below to confirm your child will be able to arrive at the school 

reception at 8am on Wednesday 18 December.  Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Helen McGovern 

Headteacher 

................................................................................................................................................................ 

SINGING IN THE PLAYGROUND – WEDNESDAY 18 DECEMBER, 8am 

 

 

I confirm my child, ………………………………………………..………………….………, of class …………………………………….,  

 

Will be able to attend school at 8am on Wednesday 18 December   

 

                                                                        Will not be able to attend  

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. (parent) 


